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This fact sheet is not to be considered a technical document but has been prepared to provide the general public

with a better understanding of activities that have been occurring at the Site. 

PURPOSE

The purpose of this fact sheet is to give

you a brief update of the activities that

have been on-going in the community.

HISTORY

In February of 2005, a meth lab was

discovered on a property in Smyrna,

Georgia.  Due to the size and magnitude

of this meth lab, the Environmental

Protection Agency (EPA) was contacted

by officials from Cobb County

government about performing an

environmental investigation on the soils

of the yard of that property.  

SITE UPDATE

During the week of March 14th, officials

from EPA will be on-site to conduct soil

sampling of this property.  This sampling

and analysis event will be conducted to

determine if there is an imminent threat

to human health and/or the environment.

FUTURE ACTIVITIES

Results should be available within 4 to 6

weeks from the date of this sampling

event.  Future activities will be

determined based on the results.

WE NEED TO HEAR FROM YOU

Public involvement is an important aspect

of the Superfund process and is

accomplished through community

involvement activities which are

conducted throughout the process.  

If you are interested in finding out

more about public involvement, please

contact Ms. Linda Starks, Public Affairs

Specialist for this Site at (404) 562-

8487.

FOR MORE INFORMATION

If you want more information or want to

talk about the Site, please contact the

following:

Mr. Glenn Adams

On-Scene Coordinator

Phone: 404-562-8771

Ms. Linda Starks

Public Affairs Specialist

Phone: 404-562-8487

US EPA, Region 4

61 Forsyth Street, SW

Atlanta, GA 30303 



. 

Linda Starks

11th Floor

North Site Management Branch


